
                                     October 12, 2018 

Volume XVllI  Issue 8 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

Montessorigram 
Upcoming          
Events 

 Principal’s Message 
             

  
 

October Theme:  
“Respect” 

 
October 17th  

Early Release 12pm 

October 18th 

Great American Shakeout 

10:18am 

October 22nd-25th 

Red Ribbon Week 

October 22nd 

Theme: “Boots Day” 

October 23rd 

Theme: “Wear Red” 

Red Ribbon Assembly 9am 

October 24th 

Theme: “Crazy Sock Day” 

October 25th 

Theme: “CMP Gear” 

Parent Café 8:30am  

Screenager viewing at 8:30am 

and 6pm 

October 26th 

Free Dress Day 

Kinder Antarctica Party 9am 

October 29th 

APEX 

CAC Meeting 5:30pm 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 
It was so good to see many of you at last night’s “Watch Me Work 
Night.” It is delightful to see the students showing off their 
favorite class work to family members. For those new to 
Montessori, I hope it gave you a better insight on what you 
children are working on during the day.  
 
The Middle School students did an excellent job of being greeters 
and ushers to last night’s events. This is part of the community 
service they do and develops leadership skills. To know more 
about our middle school program, please feel free to set up an 
observation with Ms. Shoua. 
Have a great weekend! 
 

 Sincerely, 
 
Bernie Evangelista 
Principal, Capitol Campus 
California Montessori Project 
bevangelista@cacmp.org 
(916) 325-0910 

 

 

mailto:bevangelista@cacmp.org


 
Page 2 

Screenagers 
Mark your Calendars! CMP-Capitol will be showing a screening of “Screenagers: 
Growing up in the Digital Age” by Delaney Ruston.  This is an award winning film 
that delves into the world of technology and how it impacts children’s 
development.  We invite and encourage all parents to join us for this event. 
 
Date: Thursday, October 25, 2018 
Time: 8:30 AM and 6:00 PM 
Where: Multi-Purpose Room 
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“Teacher of the Week” 
 

This week, we are featuring Ms. Chace.  She is the teacher for the Blue Diamond 
classroom.  Please stop by to read all about her . 

Winter Season 
 

As we are approaching the cold and flu season, here are a few things to keep in 
mind: 

• All medications prescribed and over the counter, needs to be accompanied 
by the Medication authorization form that is filled out by a physician/ 
doctor.  Over the counter medications can include cough drops/syrup, Advil, 
ointment cream, etc.  There are Medication Authorization forms in the front 
office that can be submitted to your physician/doctor.  The form is also 
available online on our website. 

• If your student is not feeling well, please keep them home and ensure that 
they are symptom free of any illness before returning to school.  This 
includes being fever-free, vomit-free, rash-free, etc.   

We appreciate your cooperation in helping to keep the whole school community 
healthy and safe. 


